
PRO-LIFE RALLY
TUES, MAY 14, 3-6pm

WE NEED YOU!   

THIS TUESDAY, May 14th, the RI Senate Judiciary Committee 
will vote on abortion-expansion bill S 152 Sub A.

This bill has been described by supporters as a simple 
“codification of Roe v Wade,” but THAT IS NOT TRUE.

This bill would
● Allow for abortions UP TO BIRTH, even for 

psychological or emotional reasons.
● Eliminate constitutional restrictions on method of 

abortion.
● Require RI taxpayers to FUND CERTAIN ABORTIONS.

Please join pro-lifers from ALL OVER THE STATE OF RI 
--and invite friends, family, and neighbors to join you!
                           

> Tasteful pro-life signs are welcome

> Children and families are welcome

> Come even if you can’t stay the whole rally

> Please wear BLUE

Let our legislators know that 
Rhode Island is PRO-LIFE!
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